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Committee Members Needed!!! 

 

If you are interested  
in joining  RCP Management’s  

Hands of Hope Committee, please  
contact Holly H or Kristen W. 

Mother’s Day Dessert Table !!!!! 

There will be a Mother’s Day 
Dessert Table on May 9th at 

RCP’s Corporate Office spon-
sored by the Charity Committee.  

 

Tickets are being sold at the 
monthly managers meetings or 
anytime during the quarter. See 
Amaryllis for tickets. The next 
drawing will be at the RCP 
Beach Day. All are welcome to 
join in on the fun! 

Upcoming	Events	
	

	

St.	Rocco’s	Mother’s	Day	Baskets	‐	May	2017	
Paddle	for	Pink	‐	June	2017	
Food	Drive	‐	July	2017	
Beach	Day	‐	August	2017	

Chemo	Comfort	Bags	‐	August	2017	
	

  	

 
$2.00 each   

or 
  3 for $5.00        

2017 Committee  
Members 
Holly H.  

Kristen W.  
Amaryllis A.  
Katherine H.  
Mariaellen V.  
Kristina M.  
Jessica R.  
Kelly H.  
Grisel S.  
Jamie C.   

Tickets 

 

Thank you to everyone that volun-
teered for the Polar Bear Plunge!!!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Special thanks to Mary Faith Nugiel 

for donating the winnings she received 
from the 50/50 Raffle back to the Sun-

shine Fund.  

Paddle for Pink 

Paddle for Pink in Mercer Park is 
scheduled for June 10th. Last year 
we donated $3,680.62. If you are 
interested in spending the day with 
us for a good cause and paddling 
please reach out to a committee 
member.  


